
 

 
September 15, 2023  

Board of Education 
Debbie Lowman, Board President 
Dr. Matt Gordon, Superintendent 
Rankin School District #98 
13716 5th ST 
Pekin, IL 61554 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Education: 
 
Congratulations! Your board of education is one of 45 to earn the Illinois Association of 
School Boards 2023 School Board Governance Recognition designation. This recognition is 
designed to acknowledge those school boards that have engaged in activities and modeled 
behaviors that lead to excellence in local school governance in support of quality public 
education.   

Details regarding delivery of the plaque and/or date tab are forthcoming.  

We commend you for your hard work and distinction as a School Board Governance 
Recognition recipient.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kimberly Small, J.D.  
Executive Director  
Illinois Association of School Boards  
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